
FIRST CUTLERVILLE CHRISTIAN REFORMED CHURCH 

1425 - 68th St. SW • Byron Center • Michigan 49315 

616-531-3978 • www.fcvcrc.org • office@fcvcrc.org 

Sunday Services: 9:30 AM & 5:00 PM 
 

NOVEMBER 19, 2017 

Today  

       9:15  AM Time of Prayer - Prayer Room 

       9:30  AM Worship Service - Rev. Scott Hoezee 

      10:50 AM Sunday School & Catechism 

      11:00 AM Worship Choir Rehearsal 

       4:30 PM Renewal Lab: Values Night - Dr. Doug Kamstra 

       4:30 PM Middle School Youth Group 

     

Monday 

 11:00 AM Time of Prayer - Prayer Room 

       7:00 PM Administrative Meeting 

       7:00 PM Women of the Cloth 

                

Tuesday 

  

Wednesday 

                    

Thursday   

       8:30 AM Sunday School/Worship Choir Warm-Up 

       9:30 AM Thanksgiving Day Service 

         

Friday 

 

Saturday  

            

Be Still, For The Presence LUYH 532 

How Great Is The Love 

How Great Is Our God 

I Need Thee Every Hour LUYH 322 

Sermon: Majestically Backwards - I Corinthians 1:18-31 

I Stand Amazed LUYH 174 

 

Renewal Lab - Values Night 

Ten Thousands Reasons LUYH 599 

Blest Be The Tie That Blinds LUYH 257 

Lead Me, Guide Me LUYH 329 

 

AM SERVICE 

PM SERVICE 

We welcome you, our guests, and pray you will be blessed  

by worshiping with us. We want you to feel at home at  

First Cutlerville Christian Reformed Church.  

So we can get to know you better, we invite you to stay   

after the morning service for coffee, juice, cookies, and   

a time of fellowship in the lobby area.  

We also invite you to participate in the various activities 

of our church. Please take a moment to fill out the  

Connection Card; placing the completed Connection Card  

in the offering plate or the box on the wall  

outside the main office. 

 

 Noah’s Ark Nursery for children birth to 23 months. 

 Little Lambs for children 2-3 years old.  

 Children’s Worship for children 4 years old through 

kindergarten; dismissed mid-service. 

 Invitation to Pray: Prayer Partners available at the 

front of Worship Center after morning service.   

 T-coil available for hearing assistance. 

Welcome To First Cutlerville CRC 

Thank you for joining us today. Please fill out this Connection 

Card with as much information as you feel comfortable giving. 

We use this information to get to know you better, pray for 

you, and discover how best to serve you.  

Name: 

__________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: 

__________________________________________________ 

City/State/Zip: 

__________________________________________________ 

Phone: 

__________________________________________________ 

Email:  

__________________________________________________ 

How did you hear about First Cutlerville CRC? 

*Friend *Internet *Family *Other: _________ 

Prayer Needs: 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

 

Please place completed Connection Card in the offering plate. 



We are on a renewal journey to become  

an intentional missional congregation that makes  

more and better disciples who transform lives  

and communities for Christ.  

CONGREGATIONAL INFORMATION 

Pastor Doug is participating in the installation of Rev. Rob-

ert Huisman at Heritage CRC this morning. We welcome 

Rev. Scott Hoezee, Director of the Center for Excellence at 

Calvin Seminary to lead us in worship. 
 

Sermon outlines available on the sermon tab on the church 

website.  

A Master Calendar of all events is located on the church 

website tab Calendar. 
 

November's Wall of Blessings focuses on Blessing Others. 

What are simple ways that you can bless others throughout 

November and December? Whether you collect items for 

those in need or make it a point to hold the door for some-

one everywhere you go, there are so many ways to bless 

others and shine God's love. Please share some ideas with 

our church family by writing ideas on the slips of paper and 

adding them to our Wall of Blessings. We encourage all 

people of all ages to participate! 
 

SMALL GROUPS 

The Book Club is reading Evicted by Matthew Des-

mond. We will be discussing it at the Cutlerville Russ' Tues-

day, November 28 at 7:00pm. New members are wel-

come. 

The Heritage Writing group meets the first and third 

Wednesdays of each month, excluding December, at 

7:00pm in Room 105.  Members are writing their stories at 

home and sharing with the group. The purpose is to en-

courage one another to keep writing and to help get be-

yond the dreaded blank page.  

Sunday Evening Fellowship Group meets the first Sunday of 

the month, after the evening service at 6:15pm with a pot-

luck meal. The video series this year is “A Clash of King-

doms” by Ray VanderLaan. Come and fellowship with us. 
 

women@thewell meets Tuesdays at 7:00pm in the Gather-

ing Place Room 117. We are using the video study “Open 

Your Bible.” All women are welcome to join us!  Ques-

tions?  Contact Kristen Lobbes or Laurie Schepers.   
 

women@thewell will not meet on Tuesday, November 21. 

 

 

The Mall Walking Group will meet on Mondays and Fri-

days. We have a core group of nine people, but would 

love to add more men and women for the fellowship time 

at 9:30am.  Walk on your own before or after our coffee 

time, if you wish to include exercise with the fellowship. 
 

It is time to start planning for the Welcome Friends retreat 

organized by Women of the Cloth.  This retreat is open to all 

ladies for a time to fellowship and work on craft projects.  The 

dates are January 18-20 at the Christian Reformed Conference 

Grounds. There is a day or overnight option and sign up 

sheets are by the kitchen.  Talk to Brenda Bosch or Anne Van 

Singel, if you have questions. 
 

 

 

KIDS HOPE  
 

Kids Hope needs new mentors for this school year.  Only 

one hour a week, on your schedule, between 8:30am and 

3:30pm at Marshall School. Almost 30 kids at Marshall are 

waiting and hoping for a mentor this year.  Would you be 

that special friend? Please consider this important ministry 

of our church and step up today!  Contact Kristen Lobbes 

for information and/or questions! 
 

 

GEMS AND CADETS 
 

The GEMS and Cadets, girls and boys clubs for students in 

grades 3-8, meet at 6:45pm on the first, second, and third 

Wednesdays of the month. Following a themed study of 

God’s Word, the students learn, worship, and have fun. 

MINISTRY STAFF 

Dr. Douglas Kamstra ~ Pastor 

Monica Smith ~ Church Administrator 

Ann Faber ~ Secretary 

Rev. Ken Van Wyk ~ Pastor of Visitation 

Kelli Sexton ~ Discipleship Director 

Heidi Wassink ~ Worship Coordinator 

Samantha DeYoung ~ Youth Coordinator 

John Rosendall ~ Diaconal Coordinator 

Kristen Lobbes ~ Kids Hope USA Director 

John Dykema ~ Office Computing Support 

Todd Smith ~ Custodian 

Jerry Jonker ~ Custodian Assistant 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

November 23 - Thanksgiving Day Service 9:30am 

November 26 AM - Professions of Faith 

Maddy Baar, Olivia Baar, Alexis Jeltema 

November 26 AM - Baptism Rogen Baar 

 

 

*********************************** 

It is cold and flu season. Please be respectful of the health of others at all times. 

People with weakened immune systems wish to worship with us, yet do not need 

the contact with germs that is involved with shaking hands in large groups and 

may choose to greet with limited physical contact. 

 

************************************ 

Sunday School Room Assignments 

K/1st     - Bonnie Hofmann, Cheryl Van De Griend     103 

2nd/3rd   - Jen Senneker, Jakki VanderLaan         104 

4th     - Andrea DeYoung            102 

5th     - Bob Hoolsema            119 

6th     - Josh Visser              111 

7th/8th    - Eric Fennema            113 

9th/10th  - Eric Walstra             121 

11th/12th- Jeff Meengs     122 

PRAYER NEEDS  

Prayers for the members of our church who are recover-

ing from illness or surgery that they may be encouraged 

and strength will be renewed. 


